
 

Dear Readers 

 
Since its inception in 2008, the Australasian Medical Journal has been striving to 
make the ‘journal experience’ an enriching one for all of us. As reviewers and editors 
of this journal; we have learnt a lot and have grown both professionally and 
academically. I am sure the journey so far must have been intellectually stimulating. 
We are deeply grateful for your encouragement and support. 

 

As we move into the New Year, there will be yet another addition to the journal’s 
features. We are introducing a ‘rapid response’ section and welcome your views 
about specific papers published in the current or in previous issues. Tell us what you 
liked or didn’t like in a particular study. If you support or wish to counter an opinion 
piece published in the journal, we’d like to hear it. If you need clarification from the 
authors on a particular subject, you may ask for that too. We envisage a forum for 
your feedback and opinions. Most thought provoking submissions will be published 
here. Please email your submissions to letters@amj.net.au 

 

Wish you all a thought provoking New Year. 

 

Cheers 

 
Akshay Sharma 
Letters Editor 
letters@amj.net.au 


